
Sequoyah Regional Library System Receives 
$1,000 Donation from the Retired Educator 

Recognition Initiative 
 

 
 

 

 

 
The Cherokee County Chamber of Commerce Education Committee, in partnership with Enjoy 

Cherokee Magazine and WLJA 101.1 FM, has donated $1,000 to Sequoyah Regional Library System 
in recognition of retiring educators from the Cherokee County School District. The donation will be 

used to purchase materials for the library locations in Cherokee county.  
 


